
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to direct you to www.oxfordowl.co.uk to access free books during this current lockdown. Accounts are free 
to set up, you just need a valid email to join as a parent. Please find steps below. 
 
Once your account is activated, you will be able to access a range of books to cover reading for pleasure with your 
child/children at home for the duration of school closure. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Robinson 
English Curriculum Leader 

 

 

After accessing the above account through your web browser, click ‘Join us’ in the bar at the top.  

 

 

 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/


 
 

 

When complete, click step 2 at the bottom of the page and then fill out the information required on 

the next slide.  

 

You can add other children in your family to the same account. Click Step 3 when completed. 

This will then take you to the page below. Check your email box for the activation email. When clicking on the 

confirm button in your email, it will redirect you to your log-in page. 

 

Complete the following page with your information. Remember to click ‘parent’ 



 
 

 

 Enter the username and the password you have set. This is 

private to you, so school will not receive this information. After this, you will enter the eLibrary below. There are books across 

all age ranges to explore and read together. The website is set out into categories with both picture books and novels.  

  

 

 

 

 


